
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 24 By Councillor Rose for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 November 2017  

   

Question  1 In July the bus stops were repainted with yellow paint. 

2 Around August the relevant section of Blackford 

Avenue was resurfaced – missing out areas where 

there were parked cars and covering the recently 

painted yellow lines. 

3 Subsequently, yellow lines were again painted 

(repainted). 

4 On or around 20th October more resurfacing work was 

done – covering areas where yellow lines had been 

recently repainted. 

5 Markings have recently appeared in the areas of 

resurfaced roadway suggesting further post resurfacing 

repairs are about to be done. 

Does the Convenor consider the lack of sequencing and co-

ordination is good value? 

Answer   
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